
 

TAMPA BAY BUSINESS JOURNAL | CONSTRUCTION BEGINS ON 23-STORY APARTMENT TOWER IN 
DOWNTOWN TAMPA 

The demolition of a strip 
of abandoned storefronts 
in downtown Tampa is 
underway, preparing the 
site for a 23-story 
apartment tower. 

DPR Construction, the 
general contractor on the 
project, has fenced off 
the 900 block of North 
Franklin Street and 
began demolition today. 
A construction official 
said it would take about 
two months to 
completely level the site.  

Atlanta-based Carter, the 
tower's developer, has 
closed on all of its 
financing for the project, 
chief development officer 
Conor McNally said 
Monday. 

---------- 
By: Ashley Gurbal Kritzer 
Reporter - Tampa Bay 
Business Journal 
 

Click here for full article. 
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